COMO WEST CONNECTION POINT

by Felicity Preston, Principal
Term 2 Week 1
Our Cross Country Carnival was unfortunately postponed but looking forward to it being run next week.

| am very fortunate that my Office window opens onto our veggie garden. Each week a class is responsible
for maintaining the garden beds and ensuring our worm farm and worm juice are put to good use. This week |
looked out to see 3/4MO. Miss Morrison informed me that they were also learning about the various herbs we
have growing, including the care instructions where they learnt new vocabulary such as the terms
‘established’, 'drainage’ and 'fertiliser'. They also trimmed some delicious herbs to take home. We hope our
families enjoy the rosemary, thyme, parsley and mint. We are incredibly grateful for the hard work Mrs Sabljak
has put in to cultivating this space that made this possible. In the words of Miss Morrison, you can see in the
photos that their class had “a really fun thyme!”

Did you miss the newsletter? It featured classroom articles by 3/4DM and 3/4MO. Check them out.
A reminder that Terms 2 and 3 are our Winter Uniform terms. The winter uniform list was also in the Newsletter.

Don’'t forget to get your democracy sausage tomorrow and a cake while you're at if!
Thank you to all of the volunteers who baked or bought and those who will be serving
on the day and a massive thank you to the Da Rocha family for coordinating the day.
If you are voting bright and early, | will see you therel

Next Week

Wednesday May 7 - Cross Country Carnival 12:00pm
Thursday May 8 - Mother’s Day Stalll
Friday May 9 - PSSA begins; Assembly 2:15pm with 5/6T performing




